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Tuesday, June 25, 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Year 7 annual reports are now available for you to view on Go4Schools. Your child's report 

contains two grades for each subject they study, the target grade and the currently on track for 

grade. Please rest assured that where there are gaps between these grades and your child’s target 

grades, we have already started putting in place intervention strategies to close them and help 

students get back on track. 

The report should contain advice on how to improve, but if you have any questions about your 

child’s report / progress, please contact the Head of Faculty/Department with specific subject 

questions or concerns.  For more general pastoral concerns contact Mrs. Dixon. 

Year 7 Pastoral matters   
Mrs Dixon  

  
Louise.dixon@csschool.co.uk 

English Department  
Mr Balmer  

  
euan.balmer@csschool.co.uk    

Mathematics Department  
Mrs Williams  

  
katie.williams@csschool.co.uk 

Science and Computing Faculty   
Mr Cox  

  
Mark.cox@csschool.co.uk    

Humanities Faculty  
Miss Sollars   

  
Laura.sollars@csschool.co.uk    

MFL Spanish 

Mrs Proffitt   
  
Naomi.proffitt@csschool.co.uk    

Creative and Performing Arts 

Mr Wise  
  
Tom.wise@csschool.co.uk   

Design Technology Department  
Mrs Butler 

  
jennifer.butler2@csschool.co.uk 

PE 
Mrs Hodnett 

 
holly.hodnett@csschool.co.uk 

General report questions and concerns 

Mr Bird 

 
daniel.bird@csschool.co.uk   

 

We will be sending a short grade report out in the next two weeks that details the outcomes of 

recent exams in maths, English and Science as well as the grades from the remaining subject exams 

that took place earlier in the year. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Bird 

Assistant Headteacher 
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